
WE’RE ON A ROLL 
MEET YOUR NEW TRASH AND RECYCLING CARTS

TO LEARN MORE,
visit www.ventnorcity.org 
or call 609.823.7900

Your new recycling and trash carts will have two wheels for easy maneuvering and a lid to keep things 
tidy. The extra space will make recycling easier and provide more room for storage – a true win-win for 
residents.

WHERE DO I STORE MY RECYCLING AND TRASH CARTS?
Please store your carts behind or beside your home, on or under a back porch, or inside your garage. Do 
not store them on the sidewalk in front of your home or at the curb. 

A RECYCLING AND TRASH CART WAS DELIVERED TO MY HOME, BUT I DO NOT WANT IT. 
WILL YOU TAKE IT BACK?
No. Residents must use the carts delivered for recycling and trash moving forward.

DO I HAVE TO PUT MY RECYCLABLES AND TRASH IN MY CARTS?
Yes. Recycling should be placed loose in the blue cart. No plastic bags. Trash should be stored in trash 
bags and then placed in your burgundy cart for disposal. Other containers can be used for additional 
trash and recycling storage only if they have a secure lid.  

HOW DO I SET MY CART OUT PROPERLY ON COLLECTION DAY?
Place your cart on the curb after 6 p.m. on the night before your collection day. Make sure the cart is 
accessible to the crew. Do not place it behind trees, mailboxes, lamp posts or parked cars. Trash and 
recycling must be placed at the curb once a week. Carts must be returned to your appropriate location 
by 7 p.m. the day of collection.

WHAT DO I DO WITH MY OLD BIN?
Old bins can be used for other household purposes or to store additional trash 
and recycling if they have a secure lid. They can also be disposed of as bulky 
waste at the Atlantic County Utilities Authority (ACUA) at 6700 Delilah 
Road in Egg Harbor Township.

WHAT IF MY CART IS STOLEN OR DAMAGED?
Each cart will be assigned to an address and can be 
tracked using an RFID tag. If your cart is lost or stolen, 
please call ACUA who can try to locate your cart at 
609.272.6950. Additionally, a police report should 
be filed with the Ventnor Police Department 
immediately upon vandalism or theft.

REMEMBER
Electronics or any items that contained 
Freon will not be collected (for example, 
refrigerators, air conditioners or computers). 
Call Public Works at 609.823.7935 to 
arrange a television collection. 
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